
 
 

Memorandum 19-012 
 

TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:   KEN CASTNER, MAYOR  

DATE:   JANUARY 22, 2019 

SUBJECT:  REAPPOINTMENT OF MARK ZEISET AND STEVE ZIMMERMAN TO THE PORT & 

HARBOR ADVISORY COMMISSION 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Mark Zeiset and Steve Zimmerman are reappointed to the Port & Harbor Advisory 

Commission.  Their terms will expire February 1, 2022.  
 

 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

 

Confirm the reappointment of Mark Zeiset and Steve Zimmerman to the Port & Harbor 

Advisory Commission.  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 


